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Dear Parents

Last year our school fundraising was affected enormously by the pandemic. We have been unable to organise our usual events and it is unlikely to change in the near future.

With that in mind we need some inspirational and inventive ideas to source new fundraising ventures.

The Parents and Friends Association (PFA) is a group of parents supported by the Parental Involvement Worker and Deputy Headteacher, who together organise events to raise money to make our children’s education extra special.
Past projects include funding much of the outside play equipment and the wonderful Amphitheatre on the field, which provides a fantastic outdoor teaching space.

Classes can apply to the fund for equipment, Year 6 have had new comfortable chairs and Nursery hold a graduation ceremony, clad in cap and gown to produce those special memories.

The PFA has an elected Chair Person, Secretary and Treasurer voted for by the members, we are looking to recruit new members. Meetings would generally be held every half term with more scheduled when necessary. 

Minutes are available from every meeting for those who are interested.

There are roles for everyone, depending on how much time you have to spare. We welcome and  value any contribution.

It is called the PFA for a reason, we would encourage you to appeal to people outside your immediate family to join our willing volunteers. There are also many social media platforms sharing information that you can pass on.

There are a number of staff in school who are full of enthusiasm to support an exciting project we have in mind for the summer and I propose to arrange a Zoom meeting for further discussion.

If you would like to become involved or have any fundraising ideas please send your details and information via email to sarah.barker@hilltop.bradford.sch.uk
 You can also ring the office on 01274 678386 and arrange a call back.
Kind regards

Sarah Barker

Parental Involvement Worker
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